Dear parent/guardian:

Re:  volunteer transportation in private vehicles

Students need rides to and from all games.  Coaches are willing to transport to some games on a first come, first served basis if parents can pick up after the game.

The school division requires two things from the school, in addition to having both volunteer checks completed, if we will have parent volunteer drivers.  This is for parents who may be transporting students other than your own to school related activities such as our sporting events and/or some field trips.  

1) proof of 1 000 000 dollar liability insurance coverage

2) a driving abstract

You must send a note if your son/daughter is to ride with somebody other than yourself.  We need written permission.  And this person must have the previously mentioned items on file at the school. Without it, the school is obligated to make sure this doesn’t happen.  
The driving abstract can be obtained at the Motor Vehicles branch (west of the Provincial building in Rocky) for a cost of $20.00.  The school will reimburse this cost when abstract is submitted to the school.

It is the reality of our small rural school that parent volunteer drivers are necessary to allow us to have teams in the local leagues and to make some field trips feasible.  We appreciate the time and effort required to not only be a part of these trips but also to obtain the needed documentation.  Our students appreciate it too.
